A Walk in the Park 
CELEBRATING OUR 49th YEAR!
August 30,2020 
 
Dear Artist: 
 
We had a wonderful event last year and expect the same this year.  We had 90 artists and this one-day show drew an attendance of over 2500.  We look forward to your participation again this year.   Attached is the application for the 2020 fine art fair “A Walk in the Park” Sunday, August 30, 2020, at the North School Park, 410 N. Arlington Heights Rd., Arlington Heights, IL. 
 
· We will jury all new artists.  This is not necessary if you participated in previous Walk in the Park fairs.  Submit 3 photos via mail or email 3 images of your work to Linda Campuzano at carlin55@att.net . 

· Please label your work. If using email, you can email images before sending in the application.  We can accept you into the fair and you can follow up with an application and a check.  At this time, we are not requiring a jury fee.   

· All art work must be the original work of the artist.  No buy/sell, manufactured or commercial products are permitted. Otherwise you will be asked to leave. Reproductions or prints are to be labeled as such.   

· Deadline for applications is June 1, 2020.  Accepted artists will be notified after review of the application.  We are located at a beautiful park in downtown Arlington Heights with ample parking.  This fair is heavily advertised and well known in the area. 

· Most sites are 12ʼ x 12ʼ and will be assigned as entries are processed. Artists may begin setting up at 7:00 a.m. Stakes in the ground are prohibited.  All artists must attend their own sites and remain until 5:00 p.m. You will receive further details upon acceptance.   

· Entry fees are $95 for non-members and $75 for members of the Arlington Heights Art Guild. There are no refunds after August 24, 2020.  Make checks payable to the Arlington Heights Art Guild and mail with your application to: Linda Campuzano 609 Edinburgh Ln, Prospect Hts, IL 60070 
 
We are looking forward to having your work in our fair. 
 
Linda Campuzano, Art Fair Coordinator


A Walk in the Park 
Sunday, August 30, 2020 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Questions - please call or email: Linda Campuzano  (847) 609-2852, carlin55@att.net 
 
Mail to:  Linda Campuzano, 609 Edinburgh Ln, Prospect Heights, IL 60070

 **************************************************************************************************** 
 
Name____________________________________Phone________________________ 
 
Address_______________________________________________________________ 
 
City_______________________________________State________Zip_____________ 
 
Art medium ____________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail_____________________________________________ 
 
I understand and accept the conditions described above governing this fair and I also realize that the Arlington Heights Art Guild, the Village of Arlington Heights, and the Arlington Heights Park District are not responsible for any damage or loss of my art work. 
 
 
Signature_________________________________________Date_________________
